
B.P. PODDAR INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT & TECHNOLOGY
Poddar Vihar: 137, V.I.P. Road, Kolkata – 700 052

Ref. No. BPP/Notice/Dy Reg./1831/2025 29.01.2025

NOTICE

All B.Tech, M.Tech and MCA students are advised to return their previous semester (odd)

books to Central Library (Room No.303, C-Block, 3rd Floor) within 13th February 2025

during all working days between 9.30 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. Late submission of books after

the due date will attract fine.

Sd/-

Dr. K. Prabakaran
Dy. Registrar


